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HOMEWORK 

Your child will have spellings to learn each week – they will 
be tested on these every week. It is of even greater importance 
that children are given every opportunity to read, so please 
make time to listen to your child read every day. Reading 

books will be set through the online Oxford Owls website. It is 
really important that your child practises their times tables at 
home too – by the end of Year  they need to know  ALL tables 

off by heart.  

Just a reminder about some useful websites for extra 
homework practice.  

Your child has their login details in their planners. Please let 
us know if you have any problems logging in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back!! 

I hope you are all as excited as we are to be back 
to school, we are so looking forward to seeing you 

all. 

Year 4 Team  
Class 4 – Miss Varley,, Mrs Khan, Mrs Mellor and 

Mrs Talbot 
Class 5 – Mrs Yasar, Miss Fozia, and Miss Alina   
Class 6 – Miss Nolan, Miss Akhtar and Mrs Talbot  

 
 

DIARY DATES 
PE KITS   Just a reminder that all children are 
expected to wear their full PE kit for PE lessons (white t-
shirt, black shorts/leggings/tracksuit bottoms and 
trainers/black pumps). Football kits and boots are not to 
be worn. Children can wear their kit to school on their 
P.E. days 

Class 4- Tuesdays plus swimming  

Class 5- Mondays and Thursday 

Class 6- Mondays and Friday  

. Remember to check out our website and twitter page 
for photos of what we’ve been up to! 

Class Dojo will continue to be important for children who 
are self isolating, as they will be able to access the 

continuing curriculum via this platform 

If you need new copies of the Class Dojo sign-up codes, 
please let us know and we can send these home with 

your child.  

 

 

 

 

POTIONS  

This half tem, our topic base is SCIENTIFIC, and we 
will be learning all about Solids, Liquids and Gases. 
We will be looking at how the water cycle works and 
goes round and around.  

In Design and Technology, we will be designing and 
making our very own bath bombs and compete against 
other year groups in front of the Dragons in our 
Dragon’s Den assembly.  

In topic, we will be looking at how food and other 
ingredients are imported and exported around the 
world. We will also be looking at Fairtrade and why it 
is important that everyone gets a fair price.  

 

 

In English, we will be writing and performing our own 
potion, writing instructions and writing a letter. In Maths, we 
will be using column methods for addition and subtraction, 
learning about perimeter and multiplying and dividing. 

 

 


